
Becoming a Fast Track City

February 

• DPH 
approached 
by IAPAC

May

• FTCI 
supported by 
RW 
Planning 
Council

June

• DPH/IAPAC 
meeting with 
Department of 
Environmental 
Health

July

• DPH 
meeting with 
Denver 
Mayor

• “This is 
great. Why 
have I not 
heard of this 
before?”

August

• Denver 
Deputy 
Mayor signs 
Paris 
Declaration

• AIDS Walk

December 

• Colorado 
Governor 
signs 
proclamation

• Denver City 
Council 
approves 
proclamation
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